
NOTICE OF MINOR, NONSUBSTANTIVE CORRECTION 
 
The Department of Health gives Notice of a Minor, Nonsubstantive Correction to 7.4.3 NMAC. 
 
Pursuant to the authority granted under State Rules Act, Subsection D of Section 14-4-3 NMSA 1978, please note 
that the following minor, non-substantive corrections to spelling, grammar and format have been made to all 
electronic copies of the above rule, as follows: 
 
 Section 3:  Changed statutory citations to conform to correct legislative statutory citation style. 
 
 Section 13:  In Subsection C and in paragraphs (1), (2), (6), (7), (9) and (12) of Subsection D, changed the 
telephone number from “(505) 827-0006” to “1-833-796-8773”. 
 
A copy of this Notification will be filed with the official version of the above rule. 


